
 
-----Original Message----- 
> From: catherine fagan < > 
> Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 11:43 AM 
> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]82 Bartley Bull Pkwy 
>  
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
>  
>  
> Good morning 
> Regarding the variance application we’re here say No More This house has always been a rental and 
would continue to be only on a massive scale. 
> The number of rentals in this small area is growing How is this possible. 
> More noise garbage cars traffic disruption These rentals are a  

> disaster to our neighborhood Being a senior living in this area I feel unsafe going in my 
front yard because of the amount of men loitering in the driveways They treat the area as a 
car repair shop Parking on the streets 24 7 with no parking tickets issued I could go on 
forever but feel you get the direction STOP  
 
Cathy and Brian Fagan 
Address 88Bartley Bull Pkwy 
Brampton L6w 2J6 
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